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Friday 5th March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am very pleased to be able to welcome you all back to a semblance of normality next 

week. 

Please read the information below about the measures that are in place to keep your child, 

yourselves and the staff safe. 

AM Club and PM Club will both be running daily. This is a reduced offer and we will be 

closing at 5PM. 

Drop off and collection times 

We will be continuing with staggered drop off and collection times. You will receive a group 

number which will be linked to a time for the morning and a time for the afternoon. It is 

vital that you do not swap your allocated time with any other parent. Please follow the one-

way system around the playground to ensure the safety of yourself and others. 

Please do not congregate in groups chatting. 

General information  

Classroom hygiene and hand washing remain a high priority and a regular occurrence 

throughout the day. 

There will be Friday Celebration Assemblies once again via ‘Zoom’. 

We will utilise our outdoor space during playtimes and lunchtimes to ensure the children 

remain within their teaching group. 

Lunch times will be staggered to ensure safety when the children are eating. 

School dinners will be provided. 

Physical Education will be taking place so children will need their full PE kit.  
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Please do not bring any unnecessary items into school (e.g. pencil cases, toys, teddies etc.) 

Please do not send your child to school if they or anyone in your household is showing 

symptoms of COVID-19.  

Looking forward to us all being back together again! 

Mrs Lorna Boase 
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